Picacho Gun Club Meetings are on the second Thursday of each month at 7:00p.m. Meetings are held at the Game and Fish Department on 2715 Northrise Drive,

The Officers Are:

President Coralie Carrier
Vice Pres. Todd Bensley
Secretary Juli Johannsen
Treasurer Joe Coppolo
Range Coordinator Cindy Pollock
Programs David Noble

PGC Web Site

WWW.PicachoGunClub.com

Monthly Matches Will update with new schedule when available.

Small bore/NRA, cowboy rifle, and hunter pistol, silhouette, 1st Sunday 9:00am.Todd Bensley phone 524-7911

Black Powder Cartridge Silhouette on 2nd Sunday 8:00 am. Dave Teague Phone 915-857-1325 e-mail PDT5397

Big Bore Silhouette 3rd Sunday at 9:am. Todd Bensley, phone 524-7911

Cowboy Action Shooting (SASS) 4th Saturday 9:00 am. Mark Aguirre 647-3434, Email Aguirre Auto@Gmail.com

Action Pistol, USPSA, 3 Gun & coming soon Metallic Knock Down

4th Saturday. 9:30 am. Robert Mullan, phone 649-8109, email mullanman2@yahoo.com

Once we have the listing of the gun shows for the New Year they will be listed in the Newsletter.

For the Jan. newsletter

Hope everyone's holidays were merry and bright and may 2011 be the best ever for you and yours!

In January, our club will exercise that oldest and most democratic tradition - election of officers. Please plan to attend and have your say in who will lead the club in the coming year. If you would like to step forward and volunteer, send me an email and we will put you on the ballot if you have an idea of who might be great in any job, also send me an email and I'll contact them.

See you on the 13th.... and the 13th is also Ed Carrier's birthday.... don't forget to wish him many more!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY ED CARRIER !!!!!!!

BEST WISHES AND MANY MORE TO COME!

Hello,

I am a new resident to this area, and an NRA Member. I live out on East Mesa by the San Augustine Pass off Rt 70, on the other side of Organ. I own several guns, have been a member of a gun club in N.Y.C., trained in safe shooting as a former US Special Agent, and am interested in getting a Concealed Carry. I also have been involved in various Not For Profit Orgs,

with knowledge of IRC 501(c)(3) as an accountant.

I have been on your site, and your club looks interesting. Would it be possible to get an invitation to attend a monthly meeting prior to joining?

Thanks,

Al Cella 382-5939

Howdy All,

There will be an RO II course conducted at the SASS office on Saturday, January 29th starting at 9:00 AM.

We'll break for lunch around noon and weather permitting we will do the range portion at the Ranch, starting at 1:30.

Please respond to wildshot@sassnet.com with the subject line RO Course 29th if you plan on attending, so we can prepare adequate course materials.

You must already have passed the RO I course before you can take the ROII.

The fee for the course is \$25 payable at the class.

If you are currently an RO II and want to sit in as a refresher, there is no charge.

See ya there.

Wild Shot



From: TODD BENSLEY

<toddbensley@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 6, 2010 at 10:17 AM Subject: PGC Silhouette Match results for

December 5th

To: mlskibyak@comcast.net, Coralie Carrier

<<u>safeinlc@aol.com</u>>, toddbensley

<toddbensley@gmail.com>

It was a beautiful day for Silhouette shooting, though it was chilly first thing in the morning, by match time it was wonderful. Maximum wind was worth 3 inches at 100m.

14 shooters participated in four events and results are as follows:

Plinking Rifle:

Harry Lucker was Match winner with a 35

2nd- Harrry Stryker, 29.

3rd- Donna Stryker, 24.

4th-Bob Distlehorst, 22.

5th-Lowell Berkel, 21.

6th- Jasper Domenici, 18. (with iron sights)

7th- Pat Dunahoo, 16.

8th- Megan, 15. (with iron sights)

9th- Wade Reeves, 2. (JR- first rifle

match)

SB Lever Gun:

MW-Bill Madden, 27

SBHP:

MW-Tom Massengale

SBRMS:

MW- Patrick Reeves, 18.

2nd- Kyle Bensley, 14.

3rd- Garrett Bensley, 12.

The January 2nd, Match was cancelled due to the cold weather.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **TODD BENSLEY** < toddbensley@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 6, 2010 at 10:17 AM Subject: PGC Silhouette Match results for

December 5th

It was a beautiful day for Silhouette shooting, though it was chilly first thing in the morning, by match time it was wonderful. Maximum wind was worth 3 inches at 100m.

14 shooters participated in four events and results are as follows:

Plinking Rifle:

Harry Lucker was Match winner with a

35

2nd- Harrry Stryker, 29.

3rd- Donna Stryker, 24.

4th-Bob Distlehorst, 22.

5th- Lowell Berkel, 21.

6th- Jasper Domenici, 18. (with iron

sights)

7th- Pat Dunahoo, 16.

8th- Megan, 15. (with iron sights)

9th- Wade Reeves, 2. (JR- first rifle

match)

SB Lever Gun:

MW-Bill Madden, 27

SBHP:

MW- Tom Massengale

SBRMS:

MW-Patrick Reeves, 18.

2nd- Kyle Bensley, 14.

3rd- Garrett Bensley, 12.

Next Match will be January 2nd, 0800

set up, 0900 practice, 1000 Match.

Sorry these are late but sometimes the

information comes in just after I have sent the e-mails.

Thank you for your submittals Todd. I know things might not go as smooth as we would like but sometimes there are glitches in the systems that cause incontinences to all email transfers. I really am glad to have all results to show what is happening in our Picacho Gun Club.

Please any newcomers feel free to join any of the shooting events. They are open to all and are a good way to get to know our members and our way of doing things.

